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January 28, 1939

Colonel H. C. Duncan
271 Vi, Essex Avenue
Lansdowne, Pennsylvania

My dear Colonel iAincan:

Chairman Eccles has asKed me to ac-
knowledge and thank you for your letter of
January 2^th in which yoi* comment favorably
upon his recent cadio address before the Na-
tional Radio Forum. In accordance with your
request, I am enclosing herewith a copy of the
address*

Yours very truly,

Lawrence Clayton
Assistant to the Chairman
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